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21st June 2018 

 

To: ALL MANUFACTURERS 

 

 

Notice to Manufacturers 

 

Proposed Change To The Maximum Length For Clubs Other Than Putters 

 

The R&A and USGA issued a Notice on 17 October 2016 advising manufacturers of a proposed change to 

the maximum length for clubs other than putters. 

 

On 15 May 2018, The R&A and USGA launched the Distance Insights project to comprehensively analyse 

distance in golf, its causes and effects.  

 

This is a separate process and it has been determined that while it is evolving, there will be no change to 

the current Rules regarding the maximum length for clubs other than putters. 

 

For any questions, please contact: 

 

Professor Steve Otto, Director – Equipment Standards at EquipmentStandards@randa.org 
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